
 

CALL FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST  

 
 
 

The Call: 

The Municipality of Sioux Lookout is calling for Expressions of Interest (EOI) to lease and operate two 

food trucks at the Farlinger Park (Town Beach) on the Wellington Street. 

 

The Opportunity: 

Farlinger Town Beach is located in downtown Sioux Lookout and features a dock, outdoor stage, 

children’s park and boardwalk. The newly renovated area in the heart of the town is one of the main 

attractions of the Town. 

 

The Municipality of Sioux Lookout is seeking Expressions of Interest from interested, qualified and 

appropriately licensed vendors who would want to set up their food truck in that area from June 30, 

2024 through September 30, 2024 for this year. 

 

The Expression of Interest (EOI) Submission: 

Each EOI shall address the following matters: 

• Proposed hours of operation 

• Proposed food items to be sold 

• Proposed staffing levels 

• Proposed rental rate to be paid to the 
Municipality 

• Any value-added features you wish to 
offer 

 

• The successful applicant will be required 
to supply proof of insurance and other 
appropriate licenses and permits 
including WSIB, Food Vendor Permit(s) 
from the Northwestern Health Unit and 
any other related requirement the 
Municipality may specify. 

 

Submission Instructions: 

Please submit your Expression of Interest, quoting Reference No. E011-2024   

and clearly marked “Food Truck” by June 7, 2024 at 4:00 p.m. local time to: 

Brian MacKinnon 
CAO/Municipal Clerk 

25 Fifth Avenue., P.O. Box 158, 
Sioux Lookout, Ontario P8T 1A4 

OR 

In Person at the Municipal Office, 
25 Fifth Avenue, 

Sioux Lookout, Ontario 
At the Customer Service Desk 

* Faxed or e-mailed Expressions of Interest will not be accepted. 

 

Additional Information and Site Visit: 

For more information or to arrange a site visit, please contact Meredith Culham,  

Recreation & Culture Manager: 737-1994 ext. 3301 or by e-mail at recmanager@siouxlookout.ca. 

mailto:recmanager@siouxlookout.ca

